
 

 

 

 

Contractor 

George Reed, Inc. 
 

Funding Source 

SB1 
RMRA 

CalRecycle Grant 
 
 

Construction Cost 

$2,499,750 

 

Mitchell Road 
PAVEMENT MAINTENANCE PROJECT 

from Yosemite Boulevard (SR 132) to the Tuolumne River 
Bridge 

 

 
About the Project 

Mitchell Road will be rehabilitated from Yosemite Boulevard (SR 132) to the 
Tuolumne River Bridge. New striping, that includes a bike lane, will be 
included on both sides of the road. New and modified existing ADA 
compliant curb ramps will be installed at appropriate intersection crossings. 
Traffic signal modifications at Mitchell Road/Tenaya Avenue, Mitchell 
Road/S. Riverside Drive and Mitchell Road/Finch Road will also comply with 
current ADA standards. Rubberized hot mix asphalt (RHMA) will be used as 
the final overlay material. RHMA utilizes recycled passenger vehicle tires 
blended with the asphalt binder. This type of asphalt mix produces a longer 
lasting pavement when compared to conventional asphalt concrete.  

 

 
 
Date:  09/13/2019 
Project No. 9656 

 

 
Project Benefits 

• Traffic Safety 

• Traffic Flow 

 

  
What to Expect During Construction  

• Traffic Delays 

• Noise  

•   

 

Hours 

Monday – Friday 
7:00 am – 5:00 pm 

 
 
 

Questions? 

     (209) 525-4130 

Schedule 

 

ESTIMATED START DATE 
 

September 17, 2019 

ESTIMATED COMPLETION DATE 
 

October 30, 2019 
 




